Hazelton, Laura

From: Katharine Turner

Sent: 30 October 2018 14:39

To: Hazelton, Laura

Subject: reast Cancer Haven, London - Planning Application ref: 2018/3956/P
Dear Laura

| am wring in support of the planning application from Breast Cancer Haven to relocate to Birkenhead
Street in Kings Cross. This is because the lease on its home of 20 years is expiring in September 2019.

| have been very fortunate to have been in receipt of much appreciated complementary therapies such as
acupuncture, reflexology and massage just some of the therapies provided. The beneficial effects of these
treatments are wonderful and help to take my mind off the trauma of cancer. The support from the
incredibly friendly Haven staff & the networking it provides through meeting other cancer sufferers is
invaluable. If it didn’t exist in London there would be nowhere for people affected by breast cancer to go to
get the help that treatment alone can’t give.

It is important for Breast Cancer Haven to be in the most accessible location possible in London to enable
more people affected by the disease to get the help they so desperately need. Camden, being a central
London borough, with it's extensive transport links would be ideal. Indeed, by being located in the borough
of Camden it would benefit the residents and local community directly.

| hope you will consider these points when making your recommendation to what can only be a benefit and
asset to the borough of Camden.

Regards

Katharine



